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ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR FRIDAY, APRIL 26, 2024 

Happy Friday Pacers!  

LAND ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 
 
Before we begin today's announcements, we will acknowledge that we live, learn and work on 
the traditional territory of the Tsawwassen and Musqueam First Nations and all of the 
Hun’qumi’num speaking people who have been stewards of this land since time immemorial.  
We also offer respect to all the Elders who have gone before us and to the Elders and First 
Nation people who are with us today. 
 
OTHER 

Global Games signup is open! Are you an international student? Come join us for an afternoon 
of games, food, and fun! The date is Friday May 3rd from 3-5pm. We hope you can come! 

Summer School registration is now open. Google: delta summer school and follow the 
instructions to register through the website. 

Queer Prom is on May 14th at Seaquam! Tickets are only $10. See Lauren in Room 2710 or 
Ms. Jassal in Room 2410 to buy tickets or ask questions. Hope to see you there! 

There are lots of items (especially water bottles) in the Lost & Found. The Lost & Found is 
located outside the counselling office. Stop by today and look for any of your missing items.  

Congratulations to Shawn Toor and the members of the Interact Club who hosted a two-day 
Food Drive at Save-On Foods this week. The club raised $810 and collected over 200 food 
items for the South Delta Food Bank!  If anyone would still like to donate, please see Ms. Day 
today. A shout out to Jessica, Harjas, Jefferson, Sam, and Sadie for braving the rain to be Sign 
Shakers and a BIG THANK YOU goes out to Mrs. Khara for helping with supervision yesterday!  

The Pacer Store is having a rummage sale today at lunch in the cafeteria. Everything is $2 or 
less. All proceeds going to DSS clubs and charity. 

Attention students: There was an art scrapbook turned into the office. If you are missing one, 
please come to the office to claim.  

GRADS 

Reminder to all grads to please submit your grad gown heights ASAP. You can find the form in 
in your deltalearns email. 

Any grads that submitted a hard copy of their baby photo and didn’t submit their photo online, 
your photos are ready for pick up in the office.   

SPORTS 

Any students interested in playing Girls - Field Hockey next fall, please email Mrs. Jow.  
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Any students interested in play Girls - Field Lacrosse next year, please email Mrs. Jow 
 
Any students interested in playing Boys - Field Lacrosse next year, please email Mrs. Jow 

Congratulations to the Pacers Rugby Team on their win yesterday against Mc Math with a 
winning score of 29 to 10! Way to go Pacers! 

PACER BISTRO 

The specials in the Pacer Bistro today are Turkey Dinner and Potato & Cheese Soup.  

PACER FRIDAY 

Every Friday, we recognize students for showing their Pacer Pride. Students who demonstrate 
outstanding levels of participation, achievement, care, exploration, or respect are nominated by 
their teachers and the name goes into a draw to receive a prize. Today’s Pacer Prize winners 
are:  

• Spencer Millward 
• Sydney Wesley 
• Carter Owen 
• Katelyn Fuhrman 

 
Please come to the office to claim your prize.  
   

Thanks for listening and hope you have a great weekend! 


